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Jeannette,
 
 
As a follow up to our recent conversation I would like to request two items related to Music on the
Point this summer.
 
As you know, both Charlie Johns Store/Speculator Department Store and Oak Mountain have been
the co-sponsors of this free music event since its beginning 8 or so years ago.  I feel it has been a
huge success and has been very well attended week after week.  I receive many compliments and
thank you’ s for sponsoring and hosting this event.  The only negative I hear is the lack of a nearby
bathroom facility for people to use.  I realize the pavilion and fire house have public rest rooms, but
they are quite a walk and even the bathrooms at the beach are not very convenient if you want to
enjoy the music.
 
I would like to request for us to be allowed to put one portable toilet on the property close-by for
exclusive use of music on the point guests.  We would cover all costs to have this placed for the
months of July and August and would keep it locked at all times except during Music on the Point on
Wednesday evenings.  I realize aesthetics are a concern and certainly are a concern of ours as well. 
I took some pictures (attached) with a suggested location.  I believe it would hide reasonably well
just to the other side of the bridge in a relatively low area of the lawn, yet would be very accessible
for those in attendance.  If needed it could be chained to the post holding the electric meter or to
the nearby tree.
 
My second request is to be allowed to invite companies such as breweries, cideries, co_ee
roasters, etc. to attend the event and give out free samples of what they have to o_er.  I would
imagine only one or two at the most on a given night and quite possibly there may be nights with no
one in attendance.  My understanding is these companies would be covered under their insurance
and licensing and would thereby not be a liability to the village.  We feel this could add a small level
of excitement to the evening and allow those in attendance the opportunity to sample some items
that we sell at Charlie Johns Store and/or are o_ered at Oak Mountain’s Acorn.
 
Thank you and your board of Trustees for your time and consideration of these two items.
 
Jonathan Lane


